
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Pontedera, 7 November 2014 – With regard to a report about the Piaggio Group published this 
morning in the Corriere della Sera, the company categorically denies that it has any plans to 
transfer its headquarters. The suggestion in the newspaper is wholly false and has no basis in fact. 
The company will take all possible steps for its protection. 
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